
 

Dear Members,  

 

Summer may be winding down, but activity at CUP continues to heat up as we push 

forward with many exciting initiatives. 

 

With Fall on the horizon, it means that our sector-focused Fall Forums are quickly 

approaching. These forums always prove to be a great opportunity for CUP members to 

network, learn, and listen to intriguing dialogue from many of the sectors top leaders. 

We will be sharing more information on our forums as each event approaches, and look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

In addition to great conversation, at each of our Fall Forums, we look forward to the 

introduction of our 2016 CUP Catalysts in Law, Finance, and Media and Entertainment. 

The CUP Catalyst program is an annual list that celebrates the accomplishments of top 

leaders within these three sectors. These individuals have achieved extraordinary 

success while simultaneously making a significant impact in their communities. Make 

sure to come support fellow CUP members who are trail blazing in their respective fields. 

 

We want to remind you, if you haven’t done so already, please take a few minutes to 

respond to CUP’s membership survey. It is vital that CUP keeps your interests and needs 

at the heart of the resources we offer to ensure CUP - and our programming – remain as 

strong as possible!  

 

Lastly, to stay up to date on all CUP events, programming, and more, be sure to 

connect with us on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn. We look forward to staying 

connected with you. 

 

All my best, 

Brennon Marcano  

 
Brennon Marcano 

Executive Director| Council of Urban Professionals 

 
55 Exchange Place, Suite 401 | NY, NY 10005 

bmarcano@cupusa.org |www.cupusa.org 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CUPMembers
http://www.facebook.com/CUPUSA07
http://www.twitter.com/CUPUSA07
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